## Coláiste Abbáin



053 924 0564 info@colaisteabbain.ie Adamstown, Enniscorthy. Co. Wexford

7 <sup>th</sup> September 2020
Dear Parent(s) /Guardian(s),
We are delighted that your child has made a smooth transition into our vibrant school community We would like to take this opportunity to thank our ${f 1}^{\rm st}$ Year tutors and Year Head Ms Holohan for guiding and supporting them through this process.
Our Leaving Cert Class of 2020 received excellent results today (Monday 7 <sup>th</sup> September) and have certainly set the bar for years to come. It was agreed at a recent Board of Management (BOM) meeting that the school will acknowledge the 6 <sup>th</sup> Year achievements by hosting a Graduation Mass (Celebration) in September. This celebration will be hosted in Coláiste Abbáin on Monday 14 <sup>th</sup> September to mark their time in our school.
Our Sports Hall will be used to host this event (ensuring social distancing). <b>Therefore 1<sup>st</sup> year students will not have school on Monday 14<sup>th</sup> September.</b> We look forward to celebrating all student successes for years to come in Coláiste Abbáin and thank our parent(s) and guaridan(s) for their ongoing support in enabling our students reach their full potential.
Kind regards,
John Nolan